
AIS Region 4 - 2025 Fall Meeting 
 

You’re Invited! 
 

Saturday, October 4, 2025 

Hosted by Central Virginia Iris Society 
 

Virginia Crossings Hotel and Conference Center – Tapestry Collection by Hilton 

1000 Virginia Center Parkway - Glen Allen, VA  23059 

 

Central Virginia Iris Society cordially invites you to join us for the Region 4 Fall Meeting and Rebloom Show 

to be held October 4, 2025, in Glen Allen, Virginia.  We have a full schedule of activities planned, featuring a 

rebloom show, plant auction, silent auction, and our esteemed speaker, Hugh Stout of Stout Gardens at 

Dancingtree, located in Oklahoma City, OK.  Hugh will conduct a Garden Judges’ Training session, as well! 
 

Our location, Virginia Crossings Hotel and Conference Center, offers amenities including internet access, fitness 

center, a restaurant, and spa. 
 

If you have time, you may want to visit the renowned Lewis Ginter Botanical Garden, 1800 Lakeside Avenue, 

Richmond, VA, only 9 minutes from the hotel.  This garden offers year-round beauty on a historic property with 

more than 50 acres of spectacular gardens, dining, and shopping. A classical domed Conservatory is the only 

one of its kind in the mid-Atlantic.  More than a dozen themed gardens include a Children’s Garden, Rose 

Garden, Asian Valley, and Cherry Tree Walk. 
 

We have reserved a block of rooms at a special group rate of $138 through September 15.  Please make your 

reservation directly with the hotel by calling (804) 727-1400 and mentioning American Iris Society Conference.  

The same rate will be available on Friday, October 3, for those arriving early.  You can also make your 

reservations directly on-line by visiting: 
 

https://group.tapestrycollection.com/v670a2 
   

Please bring your stalks for the Reblooming Show!  We need three exhibitors and ten cultivars for a sanctioned 

show.  No stalk is perfect, especially in the fall, so bring whatever you have to help us meet the minimum 

requirements!  Also, please bring anything you would like to donate to the silent auction, as proceeds help to 

defray meeting costs…and any donations for the plant auction that benefits Region 4.  (Irises as well as other 

types of plants are welcome!)  If you are bringing plants for the plant auction, please send a list of what you are 

bringing to Anita Moran at pilmore22@gmail.com (pictures appreciated) so she can have a picture ready to 

show at the auction.  It helps to know what you’re bidding on! 
 

We look forward to your visit!  Enjoy rebloom season with us and 

“Fall in Love with Irises – Again!” 


